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Mr. Harvey will be selling cookies tomorrow for $1.00 by room 106. 

If you are interested in the Corn Hole Club, please stop in the office to sign up. 

There is a peer 2 peer meeting tomorrow from 2:30-3:30. The meeting is for all 

members. Please see Mrs. Dasen with any questions. 

 FFA co-op applications are available in the ag room and are due back tomorrow. 

FFA Labor auction permission slips are available in the ag room and are due back 

tomorrow. 

There is a FFA meeting tomorrow. Please consider attending. We will be electing 

next year’s senior officers. 

Today during lunch and after school, the band will be holding a fundraiser for the 

Nashville Red Cross. You, for 1 dollar or 10 pop cans will be able to wear hats to 

school tomorrow.! Donations can be made in the office as well. See Keegan Kral or 

Mr. Luft if you have more questions. 

All Students: Hey Cavaliers! Do you have any snowcoming photos you want to be in 

the yearbook? These photos can be you with your friends or your date. Please send 

any snowcoming photos to Mrs. Hilewsky at Jhilewsky@corunna.k12.mi.us or send 

them to any yearbook staff member before Friday the 13th! 

Attention current 10th and 11th graders and their parents: There will be an 

informational meeting regarding Dual Enrollment opportunities and the Early 

College Program on Thursday at 6:00 p.m. in the high school cafeteria. This meeting 

is not required and is only for people who would like more information about the 

opportunities available. If you have already started the paperwork process for dual 

enrollment, there is no need to attend.  

 

 



Just a reminder to anyone who has picked up dual enrollment folders or started 

the process for next year: Please remember to turn those folders in to the 

guidance office as soon as possible. If you need help, please see Hillari in the 

guidance office. If you do not turn in your folder, you will not be able to take Dual 

Enrollment classes next year.  

Attention seniors planning to attend college next year: Make sure you apply for the 

Corunna Education Foundation Scholarships. You only need to fill out one application 

and you'll be considered for thousands of dollars in scholarships. The deadline is 

March 13th and applications are in the guidance office. APPLY NOW FOR SOME 

FREE MONEY!  

The 8th grade boys basketball team capped off an amazing season last night. The 

A-Team finished 12 & 0 undefeated. One of only a few teams in the history of 

Corunna to go through all of middle school without a single loss. The B-Team also 

had a nice year; finishing with a respectable 10 & 2 record. Team members 

included: Braden Andrejack, Tarick Bower, Brevin Boilore, Wyatt Bower, Eli 

Dingens, Jaden Edington, Evan Garrett, Parker Isham, Elijah Jablonski, Brock 

Johnston, Dakari McGee, Austin Oginsky, Johnathon Palin, Corbin Reed, Jeffrey 

Sexton, Kevin Siddock, Braylon Socia, Braden Veale, and Logan Vowell. 

Congratulations Boys!  

Calling all Cavs! Let's show some spirit!!! Tomorrow, right here in the CHS 

gymnasium, your Cavalier Varsity Boys Basketball team will take on Ovid-Elsie in 

the district semifinal game. We need the support and energy from ALL of our 

Cavalier Crazies! Please make plans to come out and support us in our quest for a 

Championship. The game starts at 5:30......BE THERE! 

 

 

 


